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Dearest Supporters, 

Greetings from New Staff Training!  

I’m currently at Colorado State 

University with about 210 fellow 

trainees from all over the country.  

To begin with the big news, my next 

assignment will be back with the 

team at Cal State Fullerton!  Over 

the past few days, I’ve experienced 

great joy and many tears over this 

decision.  I’m thrilled to be back at 

CSUF but also long to be with the 

Japanese staff and students.  The 

plan is for me to spend one to two 

years back in Fullerton and then 

return to Japan.  I am so thankful to have two amazing places, Southern California and 

Tokyo, as part of my future plan! 

 

Training has been exciting and intense.  In our two seminary classes, we studied so many 

topics, ranging from the attributes of God to the theories of eschatology.  My favorite 

assignment was to interview people about their worldviews.  I was in awe that my 

homework involved asking people what they believe about Jesus!  Please pray for Matt, 

Clair, and Jessica to continue to ponder the opportunity to know God personally. 

 

I’ve also been part of a volleyball intramural league.  Initially, I was pretty intimidated 

since everyone seemed super experienced compared to me.  Then, during the second 

match, I started to have fun and really bonded with my teammates!  Basketball is next! 

 

Spiritually, I’ve been 

challenged as we’ve studied 

subjects so important to my 

life and close to my heart.  It 

has been a privilege to hear 

from numerous speakers who 

are passionate about the 

Word of God.   I am so 

thankful for the community 

of people I’m learning with! 

Thank you for your prayers! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Christina 

  Asuna 

Opening placement letters with some 
dear friends 

Women from our region hear from the co-
founder of Campus Crusade for Christ, 

Vonette Bright 


